
IHWT PETITION
A Voice for Ireland’s Horses

FOR: Minister Brendan Smith

Minister for Agriculture, Department of Agriculture

The new Animal Health & Welfare Bill is currently in the final draft stages in Leinster House. It has
taken almost 2 years to reach this stage and yet it is still waiting to be published and brought
before the Houses of the Oireachtas. We still do not know when the bill will be finalised. As this has
been one of the worst years for cases of equine neglect in Ireland the welfare bill needs to be
passed urgently. Take action now and put pressure on the Government to implement the new
Animal Health & Welfare Bill, which could help make a difference to the lives of thousands of
horses in Ireland. THANK YOU.

The IHWT needs all of this information in order for the petition to be accepted 
but promises not to pass your details to any other third party.
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The IHWT needs all of this information in order for the petition to be accepted 
but promises not to pass your details to any other third party.
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Completed petitions must be returned to:

A Voice for Ireland’s Horses Campaign, 
IHWT Equine Welfare Centre, Ballinamona, Woodenbridge, Co. Wicklow.

E-mail: info@ihwt.ie
Telephone: (0404) 45720 or (0404) 30773

IWHT Charity No. CHY14634

To make a donation to the IHWT or for further
information about this campaign please
telephone (0404) 45720 or (0404) or visit:

www.ihwt.ie

Petitions will not be presented to the Minister Brendan Smith if they: include offensive or inappropriate
language or sentiments; contain multiples of the same signature; feature signatures of persons under the

age of 16; include copied or transferred signatures.


